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PRIVACY NOTICE FOR  

PHOTOS OF PERSONS PHOTOGRAPHED AT PHOTO SECTION  

OF OLAF’S OPEN DAY STAND 

  
 

1. DESCRIPTION OF THE PROCESSING OPERATION 

 

OLAF has a stand at the EU Open Day which presents OLAF's work to the public. The 

stand has a photo booth at which members of the public may choose to have their 

picture taken and printed instantly on paper. The data (pictures of the person) are only 

collected electronically for the seconds it takes to process the photo for printing and are 

deleted  automatically immediately after. No copy of the pictures or any other personal 
data is kept by OLAF or the processor.   

 

The aim of the processing is to bring OLAF closer to citizens and to publicise our work 
further with them. 

 

2. LEGAL BASIS FOR THE PROCESSING 

The legal basis for this processing is Article 5 paragraph 1(d) of Regulation (EU) 

2018/1725.  

 

3. CATEGORIES OF PERSONAL DATA COLLECTED  

The photographs are taken by the data subject himself/herself and immediately printed on 

paper for the data subject to keep and the electronic copy deleted.  

 

4. WHO HAS ACCESS TO YOUR INFORMATION AND TO WHOM IS IT DISCLOSED? 

The only recipients of the photos will be the data subjects themselves (only in printed 

version).  

 

5. HOW LONG DO WE KEEP YOUR DATA? 

No data are kept by OLAF or by the contractor working under the instructions of OLAF. 

6. WHAT ARE YOUR RIGHTS AND HOW YOU CAN EXERCISE THEM? 

The personal data (pictures) are erased automatically after the instant printing. 

Subsequently, it will not be possible to grant access, rectify or erase such data.  

 



 

 

 

In accordance with the Regulation 2018/1725 any request to exercise your rights under 

Regulation 2018/1725 should be directed to the Controller (OLAF-FMB-DATA-

PROTECTION@ec.europa.eu).  

 

7. CONTACT DETAILS OF THE DATA PROTECTION OFFICER 

You may contact the Data Protection Officer of OLAF (OLAF-FMB-DPO@ec.europa.eu )with 

regard to issues related to the processing of your personal data under 

Regulation(EU)2018/1725. 

 

8. RIGHT OF RECOURSE 

You have the right to have recourse to the European Data Protection Supervisor 

(edps@edps.europa.eu) if you consider that your rights under Regulation(EU) 2018/1725 

have been infringed as a result of the processing of your personal data by OLAF. 
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